
From: Joe LASZLO
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Subdocket A
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 2:29:02 PM

Regarding: IPC R2020-19 subdocket A
Sir:
I wish to bring your attention a concern of mine about potential rules
regarding the temporary storage of coal ash during removal or
remediation of long-term storage ponds. The rules need to be very
specific in limiting the time and duration temporary storage sites are
utilized. I believe this will ensure these sites are appropriately designed
and utilized.
Best Regards,
Joe Laszlo
Peoria, IL
laszloja1@comcast.net
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